Greetings for December

Hello fellow members:

It’s hard to believe that we are in the first week of December and we have had snow
and now the temperature is in the mid 50’s. Al am sure there will be many more
A surprises to come before the New Year.

December is a busy month for everybody, with family and dinners for Christmas and holiday parties.
Remember that the NICC Holiday Party will be on Saturday, December 16. There are 25 members that
have indicated to attend the party. It’s always a good time when friends celebrate together. The club
has many activities scheduled for the New Year, so be part of the activities and enjoy the company.

One of the big projects for next year is a new website. We have a website designer who is going to help
design a website that will be updated and easier to use. We are also working on a pay online program
for the website.

We have purchased walkie talkies for our cruises, which makes it easier for our trips. We learned the
importance and how valuable walkie talkies are during our Route 66 cruise. The radios make it much
easier to keep track of everyone while we are caravaning to events.

These are only a few things that are happing for the new year. Our leadership team is working hard to
provide a lot of fun activities for the membership. As you will see on the schedule of events for the
upcoming year of 2024, its going to be a fun year. This is a member driven club so we want to make
sure to include activities that will delight all of our members.

The photo contest ended November 30. All the entries are posted on the website. The judges are in the
process of reviewing the photos right now. Prizes will be awarded for first place, second place, and
third place. It is planned that the prizes will be awarded at the January meeting.

Remember this is your club, get involved and enjoy the time that we have together.

Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first
Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. | would love
to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and
to bring forth new ideas. Members are also welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are
welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and
have a good time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club.

Jefin M. Stupec
NICC President
Cell 815-997-3906

Email: jmstupec@aol.com
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